Newsletter

www.stmarymarnhull.dorset.sch.uk



Wednesday 13th December

Dear Parents/Carers.

We have had a very busy few weeks at school with various events. Last week finished on a high with our Christmas Fair. Thank you to everyone that came, donated goods and helped out. Again, it was a huge success this year and we managed to raise over £600!

Our Christmas performance is a huge hit this year! We are looking forward to our final performance this evening. Please could the children come back to school by 5:30pm. If you do not have tickets to watch the performance, the children can be collected at 7:15pm.

On Thursday, the choir will be performing for the residents at The Old Rectory in Stalbridge. If your child is involved, please can you make sure we have your permission slip in school.



The term will end with our annual Christmas party. The children are invited to come into school in party clothes. Year 1 and 2 have Forest School in the morning, so please make sure they are wrapped up warm or bring some spare clothes. The children have also been asked to bring party food in. If you need the container returned, please ensure it is named. Due to the party, there will be no assembly on Friday.

Class Food:

Year R,1 & 2 - Biscuits
Year 3&4 - Crisps
Year 5&6 - Cakes

We have had a great term and would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support. Have a fantastic break and we look forward to seeing you all back in school on Wednesday 3^{rd} January.

Best wishes, Charlotte Targett

Headteacher